
Dear Homeowner, 

Congratulations! 

 On behalf of the Association of Poinciana Villages , we are very pleased to notify that 

your property located at  

__________________________________________________________Village_________________ 

 Has been  nominated to be a contestant for the Poinciana Beautiful  Homeowners 

Award.  One home from each village in participation will win the title of 

Poinciana Beautiful Home of the Year for 2018 
 Your home is an extraordinary example of  homeowner pride in Poinciana. In 

addition, exhibiting that Poinciana is a community of distinction in Central Florida. 

 

By accepting this nomination with your written consent we may feature  your home in the 

Poinciana Pioneer and other media promotions. Our deadline for acceptance is January 15 

2019 at 5:00 PM. Winners will be announced at a fantastic Gala Celebration on January 26, 

2019, by our independent judges.  

Should you have any questions regarding this nomination please contact Trish Moore at  

863-427-0900 ext. 107 or by email to trish.moore@fsresidential.com . 

Once again Congratulations on your nomination and thank you for your part of keeping 

Poinciana Beautiful. 

Cordially 

Mark                                                                                    

Mark Maldonado, LCAM and General Manager The Association of Poinciana Villages 

ACCEPTANCE_____________________________________________________________ 

CONTACT NUMBER_______________________________________________________ 

EMAIL ADDRESS __________________________________________________________ 


